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Lexington. KY                  “Did not our hearts burn within us, while he talked with us by the way…?”                        October 2015 

 
 

 

The October Gathering will be held on 
October 2nd at 

Trinity Hill United Methodist Church 
 36oo Tates Creek Road, Lexington. 

 
 
The Lay Director says… 
 
Dear Lexington Emmaus Community, 
 
Due to the lack of pilgrim applications, the Mens' Fall #129 has been cancelled.  The need to make this 
unfortunate announcement is very unpleasant, although not surprising. 
 
There will be more information in the coming weeks and emails concerning your input and direction. 
 Please feel free to contact me with any questions @ martinedco@bellsouth.net 
 
Would you include our Community in your daily prayers? 
 
Joe Martin 
Lay Director 2015 
 
 

Musicians needed… 
 A message for the Music Board representative 
 
Brothers and Sisters in Christ... 
I am looking to update our music and entertainment list for the community. If you are willing to help 
provide music and or entertainment for the gatherings, walks or flights PLEASE contact me with your 
name and information. Please let me know the following info: NAME, CONTACT INFO AND WHAT 
YOU ARE WILLING TO DO (music, entertainment or both) You can email me at 
jenn62971@bellsouth.net, send me a Facebook message, or text me at (859) 707-9282. Thank you in 
advance for your willingness to serve. 
 
Jen Marshall 
 



Fly With Christ... 
 A message from the Chrysalis Board representative 
 
Hello to all my brothers and sisters in the Lexington Emmaus Community!  
For those of you who don’t know, my name is Evan Collins, and I am the 
Chrysalis representative on our community’s Emmaus Board of 
Representatives.  I am writing this letter to reach out to anyone who is 
interested on joining our Chrysalis Subcommittee, which is just now in its 
formative stages.  The intention of this subcommittee is to ensure that we are properly moving 
forward in forming and maintaining our future flights.  Also it is to solidify our intentions as we serve 
the Lord by reaching out to these young people in our Churches who are ready to take the next step in 
their walk with Christ by going on a Chrysalis flight, so that they may become the leaders of the 
Church of tomorrow.  We won’t have specific titles in this Subcommittee, such as a community Lay 
Director, or Facilities director, but we would like to have a broad range of members with various 
experiences within the Emmaus/Chrysalis Community.  We will meet once every month or other 
month, for only about an hour or so I hope.  My intention is to have our first meeting in November, 
and have one every month up until our next flight in 2016, then every other month for a few months 
until we ramp up again for the flight after that in 2017.  I will probably have already approached some 
of you by the time this is posted in the newsletter, but if you have an interest in being on this team do 
not hesitate to drop me a line or text at my phone number 859-200-9341 or send me an email with 
“Chrysalis Subcommittee” in the subject line at my email evancollins1991@gmail.com.  Thank you 
very much for taking the time considering being a part of this exciting new chapter in the Lexington 
Emmaus Community.  Fly with Christ! 
 
-Evan Michael Collins 
 
 

 
 
 

How can you serve? 
 The Lexington Emmaus Board of Directors 
 

In October, the Lexington Community will hold elections for the Board of Directors.  The Emmaus 
Board is a working Board which means each member has a very important job to do toward the 
success of the Emmaus Community in the Lexington area and in turn in furthering the Kingdom of 
Christ is our little part of Kentucky (and the World.)  The board meets once a month and those elected 
to the Board are elected for a three year term.  Can you commit to serving the Lord and the Lexington 
Community for three years?  We need committed servants, both laity and clergy. 
If you are interested in serving and would like to be nominated for election, please contact the Board 
at board@lexingtonemmaus.org 
 
 

Life in Piety… 
 Praying for each other 
 

Have a prayer request?  Contact prayer@lexingtonemmaus.org or Bob Coppings 
(elibobcon@att.net or 606 367 8660) and he will put it on the Lexington Emmaus prayer chain.  Also, 
if you are interested in joining this prayer chain please contact Bob. 
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Future Walk and Flight dates… 
 

2016 and 2017 
February 13-15, 2016  Chrysalis Flight #38  Ken Lucky, Boy’s Lay Director 
        Jen Marshall, Girl’s Lay Director 
April 7-10,2016  Men’s Walk  #131 
April 21-24, 2016  Women’s Walk #132 
October 6-9, 2016  Men’s Walk #133 
October 13-16, 2016  Women’s Walk #134 
February 18-20, 2017  Chrysalis Flight #39 
April 20-23, 2017  Men’s Walk #135 
April 27-30, 2017  Women’s Walk #136 
October 5-8, 2017  Men’s Walk #137 
October 12-15, 2017  Women’s Walk #138 

 
 

 
 
 

Gathering:   
 
October 2 Trinity Hill UMC  6:30 Potluck 7:30 Worship  

    3600 Tates Creek 
                  Lexington 
 
 

Bring someone with you who hasn’t attended a 
Gathering in a while! 

 
 

October 3  Emmaus Training   Northern Kentucky 
   By Upper Room Staff  
 
It’s not too late to attend this training!  If you are interested in going please contact Joe Martin, 
laydirector@lexingtonemmus.org    There are several cars making the trip to Northern 
Kentucky and you are welcome to ride along.  There is a group is meeting at 6:00 a.m. on 
Saturday, October 3, either at the front entrance of Centenary UMC on Tates Creek Road OR in 
front of the Target store in Hamburg.  Just let Joe know if you would like to ride with us and 
we’ll save you a seat! 
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LEXINGTON EMMAUS COMMUNITY 

P.O. BOX 23554 

Lexington, KY 40523-3554 

 

Return Service Requested 


